
NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLORS BERNIE ATTRIDGE, HELEN BROWN, 
CAROL ELLIS AND GEORGE HARDCASTLE

SWEP - SEVERE WEATHER EMERGENCY PROTOCOL

We call upon Flintshire to urgently review the SWEP PROTOCOL.

Following on from severe weather conditions including a storm that placed us in high 
alert, Flintshire did not activate SWEP unlike all the neighbouring authorities as it was 
not deemed cold enough according to the protocol.

We ask that Flintshire uses its discretion in bad weather and not only when 
temperatures drop below zero.  We must ensure that all avenues of communication are 
open and ensure that we reach out as much as possible.

We need to be caring and compassionate with those who are much less fortunate in our 
county.


